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       Mary Williams: 518-364-0668

email:  contact@albanytula.org

Albany-Tula Alliance welcomes Russian “Pilgrims” 

Fans of Russian history and shipbuilding encouraged to visit! 

July 20, 2020 – (Albany, NY) 

With the support of Albany-Tula Alliance and New Russia Cultural 
Center, a traveling Russian museum is in town for touring!   The   
“Pilgrim” (Lodya, in Russian) is a handcrafted, wooden, three-mast 
replica sailing ship that has circumnavigated the world only to dock 
briefly in Albany for tours and photos.  The floating museum includes 
rare treasures of significance to Russian heritage and history.  Captain 
Sergey Sinelnik would be honored to invite you aboard and expand on 
his brave adventures across oceans and seas. 
      
The Pilgrim's sail demonstration is scheduled for Tuesday, July 21 
at 11am. 

Daily tours are free but you must register for a ticket (Don’t forget your 
PPE mask while onboard!):  www.eventbrite.com/e/russian-replica-ship-
tickets-113897484442 

Days:  July 20-23 & July 27-30, 2020 
Hours:  10am-6:30pm 
Location: Dutch Apple Cruises, 1 Quay Street, Albany, NY 12202 

The Albany-Tula Alliance is a grassroots, volunteer, 501(c)(3) organization composed of citizens of Albany and the surrounding 
Capital Region of New York State. Partnering with citizens of Tula, Russia, we have come together to provide mutual support and 

inspiration and to carry on a long-term program dedicated to the growth and well-being of both communities.   
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